
From:	Christina Dickson [christy@surfnetusa.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:45 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Christina Dickson

109 Tabernacle Rd
Black Mountain, NC 28711

From:	Evelyn Coltman [evelyn3226@charter.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:45 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Evelyn Coltman

90 Evergreen Circle
Waynesville
Waynesville, NC 28786



From:	Wendy Barnett [wendyleighbarnett@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:43 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Wendy Barnett

Craig Street
Winston-Salem, NC 27103

From:	Yvonne Ore [mymyore1@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:42 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Yvonne Ore



507 Everett St
Apt. 204-A
Burlington, NC 27215

From:	Leonard Lopatin [llopatin@charter.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:42 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Leonard Lopatin

42 Larchmont Road
Asheville, NC 28804

From:	Monika Winchester [mw2299@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:41 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  



Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Monika Winchester

1008 Pine Valley Drive
Durham, NC 27712

From:	Alan Cormack [abcormack@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:41 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Alan Cormack

4004 Castlemaine Ct
Cary, NC 27519

From:	David Andes [dandes1043@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:41 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. It decreases carbon put into the air, and thus helps fight global
warming. It is the way into the future, the way to have a future.



North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

David Andes

4005 Stoney Creek Church Road
Elon, NC 27244

From:	Chris Muntel [cemuntel@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:41 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Chris Muntel

1608 Bennett St
Raleigh, NC 27604

From:	Susan Kilarski [suzanesuzanadana@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:40 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net



metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Susan Kilarski

7428 Sheffingdell Dr
Charlotte, NC 28226

From:	Dave Morrison [firboy4@att.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:39 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

Greetings. Before reading or not reading the stock letter below, please read this more personal
plea. I believe in public utilities having the possibilities of making a profit. I am a stock holder in
another very large power company in the South. So I don't want Duke to lose profits, but I do
very strongly believe in solar power. So try to figure out a way for Duke to make money
distributing electricity that comes from the sun rather than coal. Thanks, Dave Morrison 

Now, here's the stock message: 

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you. Dave Morrison 39 Wildwood Avenue, Asheville, NC 28804

Sincerely,

Dave Morrison

39 Wildwood Avenue
Asheville, NC 28804



From:	Barbara Moffitt [btmoffitt43@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:38 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Barbara Moffitt

105 Sink Circle
Lexington, NC 27292

From:	Shawn Vaughn [s.marie.vaughn@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:35 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Shawn Vaughn

139 Hubert Blvd #62
Hubert, NC 28539



From:	Bert Kalet [bertkalet@netzero.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:34 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Bert Kalet

3132 Gladstone Street
Winston-Salem, NC 27104

From:	Edward Hammond [edwardhammond@netscape.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:34 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Edward Hammond

5507 Genesee Drive
Durham, NC 27712



From:	David Meltsner [djmelt23@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:33 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

David Meltsner

1300 Reece Rd. #116
Charlotte, NC 28209

From:	Keri Hollifield [snowyparrot@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:32 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Keri Hollifield



591 Reed Cove Rd
Waynesville, NC 28786

From:	Hazel Landers [clayartisthl@aol.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:31 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Hazel Landers

2905 New Garden Road E
Greensboro, NC 27455

From:	Shannon Teel [Shannonteel.7@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:29 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.



Sincerely,

Shannon Teel

Commonwealth Ave
Charlotte, NC 28205

From:	Dan Augustine [augustineunlimited@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:29 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dan Augustine

507 East Street
Pittsboro,  27313

From:	Bill Greene [steedaracer@aol.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:29 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 



Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Bill Greene

14510 asheton creek drive
Charlotte, NC 28273

From:	Catherine Starkweather [cathy001@frontier.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:29 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I am currently talking with a solar installer and would like to know that you will help keep solar
energy affordable.
I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Catherine Starkweather

110 Jennings Ln
Durham, NC 27713

From:	Charles Zeller [cjzeller@windstream.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:28 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 



Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Charles Zeller

514 Edinboro Drive
Southern Pines, NC 28387

From:	Jacquelyn Manson [jmpikul@igc.org]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:25 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards.  I am in the process of
installing solar panels to my house.  We need clear energy options and the ability to choose
cheaper and cleaner options. 

Thank you.  Jacquelyn

Sincerely,

Jacquelyn Manson

1212 Gatehouse Dr
Cary, NC 27511

From:	Edward Kensicki [xenographics@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:25 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,



I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Edward Kensicki

3728 Congeniality Way
Raleigh, NC 27613

From:	David Hill [dhill2045@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:23 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

David Hill

2045 East Lyon Station Road
Creedmoor, NC 27522

From:	Violet Perry [espdbinc@earthlink.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:23 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83



Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Violet Perry

1876 Moncure Pittsboro Rd
Moncure, NC 27559

From:	Geraldine Martin [gmartin1229@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:23 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Geraldine Martin

400 Old Ballpark Road
Forest City, NC 28043

From:	Jill Green [jilligreen@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:22 AM
To:	Statements



Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jill Green

P.O. Box 435
Browns Summit, NC 27214

From:	Bryan Smith [bgsmith1983@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:21 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Bryan Smith

5101-303 Tybrook Court
303
Raleigh, NC 27612



From:	Iris Carter [irisinnc@aol.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:19 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. I also am a strong
proponent for wind energy. Utilizing renewable energy makes far more sense than to continue
the drain on limited fossil resources or those that require drilling and fracking which upset the
Earth's tectonic plates. 
Fair net metering policies ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean,
renewable energy to the grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that
pollute the air and water, threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Iris Carter

8269 Walter Combs Way Trlr 18
Stokesdale, NC 27357

From:	Julia Szeto [Juliakimj@yahoo.con]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:17 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Julia Szeto



1500 westchester rd
Raleigh, NC 27610

From:	Robert Nobrega [rnobrega@email.lynn.edu]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:15 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Robert Nobrega

3601 north military trail
boca raton, FL 33431

From:	Rebecca Davis [davisreb@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:15 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 



Thank you.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Davis

57Miller Rd
Candler, NC 28715

From:	Steve Edwards [sedwards8@triad.rr.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:14 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Steve Edwards

1617Red Forest Rd
Greensboro, NC 27410

From:	Tracy Myhalyk [tracymyhalyk@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:14 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing



in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Tracy Myhalyk

542 Sherwood Rd
Vilas, NC 28692

From:	Katie Oates [ktoates@earthlink.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:12 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. 

A PUBLIC utility should protect the PUBLIC INTEREST not PRIVATE PROFIT. It is in the
PUBLIC's interest to transition away from climate-warming, polluting fossil fuels. 

Fair net metering policies ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean,
renewable energy to the grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that
pollute the air and water, threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Katie Oates

1020 Isleworth Ave
charlotte, NC 28203

From:	Suzanne Begnoche [pinky51224@mypacks.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:12 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,



I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Begnoche

PO Box 337
Morrisville, NC 27560

From:	dianne cavoly [diannecavoly@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:11 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

dianne cavoly

1337 yakimas rd
raleigh, NC 27603

From:	Cameron Setzer [csetzer427@charter.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:10 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83



Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Cameron Setzer

4708 Hwy 10
Catawba, NC 28609

From:	Brittany Howard [sneehoward@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:10 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Brittany Howard

25 Riddle Ridge Drive
Weaverville, NC 28787

From:	Rebecca Young [beccayoung76@live.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:10 AM
To:	Statements



Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Young

5462 NC 561 HWY
Louisburg, NC 27549

From:	Thomas Waldrop [thomas_waldrop@med.unc.edu]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:07 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Thomas Waldrop

2536 Arbor Lane
Hillsborough, NC 27278



From:	Nanette Zeller [nszeller@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:07 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Nanette Zeller

PO Box 3935
Pinehurst, NC 28374

From:	Erica Porter [etporter@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:06 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,



Erica Porter

3939 Glenwood Avenue
Apt. 309
Raleigh, NC 27612

From:	Tiffany Barber [veggietiff@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:05 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Barber

Oakhurst Trail
hillsborough, NC 27278

From:	Gloria Sommo [xxbrwneydgirl17@aol.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:03 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.



Thank you.

Sincerely,

Gloria Sommo

122 Lawndale Lane
Sneads Ferry, NC 28460

From:	Amanda James [amstark46290@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:03 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Amanda James

308 N 18th st
Morehead City, NC 28570

From:	Khara Grieger [kgrieger@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:03 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 



Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Khara Grieger

6009 Ayr Ct
Raleigh,  27609

From:	Patricia Brickner [pbrickner@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:58 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Patricia Brickner

78 Bryant Rd
Swannanoa, NC 28778

From:	Claiborne Smisson [c.b.smisson@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:58 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.



Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Claiborne Smisson

P. O. Box 12253
Raleigh, NC 27605

From:	Joe Russell [joerusselldesign@live.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:56 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Joe Russell

3308 Kettering Place
Greensboro, NC 27410

From:	melissa maher [melissa.maher80@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:53 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 



Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

melissa maher

po blox 3216
NewBern, NC 28564

From:	Kenneth Brown [kenbrown2254@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:53 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Brown

29 Rebel Drive
S
Sylva, NC 28779

From:	Susan LosCalzo [loftynotions1@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:52 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar



capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Susan LosCalzo

377 Arrowood Road
Rutherfordton, NC 28139

From:	Tina Motley-Pearson [tinamotley@earthlink.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:47 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Tina Motley-Pearson

2205 Olive Branch Rd
durham, NC 27703

From:	rio bryant [gemini2582@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:46 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving



fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

rio bryant

8817 woodyhill rd
raleigh, NC 27613

From:	KATRYN ISCHINGER [mothersuperior1@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:46 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

KATRYN ISCHINGER

PO Box 1455
Lafayette, CA 94549

From:	Jonathan Gellman [skywardbuilding@aol.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:46 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net



metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Gellman

364 Tranquil Ave
Charlotte, NC 28209

From:	Adam Shay [adam_shay@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:45 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Adam Shay

904 Seven Oaks Dr
Wilmington, NC 28411

From:	Matthew Hemenway [dickens2man@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:45 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83



Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Matthew Hemenway

7700 Covey Chase Drive
Charlotte, NC 28210

From:	Thomas Droppers [tdrops@triad.rr.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:44 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Thomas Droppers

1503 Pepper Hill Rd
Greensboro, NC 27407



From:	Tania Vause [greenapplemom@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:44 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Tania Vause

52 Washington Creek Dr
Willard, NC 28478

From:	Sharon Mills [sharon.mills.104@facebook.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:44 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sharon Mills

224 Shady Summit Rd
Hendersonville, NC 28792



From:	MC Carrigan [mariacarrigan@charter.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:42 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

MC Carrigan

5682 gunpowder road
granite falls, NC 28630

From:	Mary Ann Klugh [macklugh1@aol.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:42 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mary Ann Klugh



54 Vineyard Rd
Hayesville, NC 28904

From:	Paul Worth [paulworth2006@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:38 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Paul Worth

316 Rainy Day Farm Drive
Sanford, NC 27330

From:	Robert Sanchez [jojochez@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:35 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,



Robert Sanchez

295 Beehive Rd
Cherokee, NC 28719

From:	Alan Hardacre [alan@hardacre.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:34 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Alan Hardacre

5801 Allwood Drive
Raleigh, NC 27606

From:	Sandy Boone [sea.boone@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:33 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.



Sincerely,

Sandy Boone

785 fox lair trail
Semora, NC 27343

From:	James McManus [punchymac@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:32 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

James McManus

6583 Derby LN NW
Concord, NC 28027

From:	Annie Stone [woodsongannie@charter.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:31 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.



Sincerely,

Annie Stone

337 Woodsong Trail
Boone, NC 28607

From:	James Kapetsky [jameskapetsky@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:31 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

James Kapetsky

7706 Meadowlark Ln, Apt 2
Wilmington, NC 28411

From:	Courtney York [writergirl1977@msn.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:30 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.



Sincerely,

Courtney York

2225 Bracton Rd
Hendersonville, NC 28791

From:	Annette Rachlin [Annetterachlin8@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:30 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Annette Rachlin

2431 retriever la
Greensboro, NC 27455

From:	fannie young [fannie507@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:30 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 



Thank you.

Sincerely,

fannie young

201 Wilkes Drive
Monroe, NC 28110

From:	nina mitchell [ninas52ride@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:29 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

nina mitchell

p.o. box 1857
lincolnton, NC 28093

From:	Jann Goldenthal [jkgoldenthal@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:28 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 



Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jann Goldenthal

5223 Lansdowne Place
Raleigh, NC 27609

From:	Paul Cope [pcope11@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:28 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Paul Cope

120Paw Paw Hill Rd
Burnsville, NC 28714

From:	Carolyn POrter [seapor@aol.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:26 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.



Thank you.

Sincerely,

Carolyn POrter

1013 Diby Springs dr
Charlotte, NC 28262

From:	Lucretia Whitehurst [rustyantenna@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:26 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lucretia Whitehurst

P. O. Box 308
Bridgeton, NC 28519

From:	Philip Carl [pcarl@bellsouth.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:23 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. The notion that we can continue
business as usual with respect to global warming is insane  We have an imperiled coast line and
an agricultural system that is simply not going to survive a 2+ degree rise in temperatures.   Net
metering drives private investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own



electricity while receiving fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. Amy It
seems only just and reasonable that a homeowner who delivers power to a private utility be
compensated for his/her input.  Duke Energy is not a charity.   It also provides customer choice
in a state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be
standing in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing
business. Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Philip Carl

8304 Glynmorgan Way
Chapel Hill, NC 27516

From:	arthur barnette [arijunal@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:23 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

arthur barnette

400 cabarrus arms dr
kannapolis, NC 28081

From:	Suzannah Tebbe Davis [stebbed@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:20 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83



Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Suzannah Tebbe Davis

101 Oak Hollow Ct
Asheville, NC 28805

From:	Kirsten Earley [kirstenbaucom@aol.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:19 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Kirsten Earley

143 Freeze Ave
Concord, NC 28025

From:	Andrea Poole [darlinnikki2928@gmail.com]



Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:19 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Andrea Poole

2174 Skyview Dr
Fayetteville, NC 28304

From:	Elizabeth Anne Felty [eannefelty@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:19 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Anne Felty

93 Boxwood Lane
Brevard, NC 28713



From:	Sarah Faulkner [Echowoods@aol.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:18 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sarah Faulkner

Banks creek
Burnsville, NC 28714

From:	Richard B. Hamilton [richardbhamilton@live.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:17 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,



Richard B. Hamilton

4913 Richland Drive
Raleigh, NC 27612

From:	Tara Haggerty [Taraehaggerty@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:17 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Tara Haggerty

2010 Fall Dr
Apt. H
Wilmington, NC 28401

From:	Gracie Gragg [gracegragg@bellsouth.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:16 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 



Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Gracie Gragg

131 Vaughn Lane
Spruce Pine, NC 28777

From:	Edwin P [tremain_63@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:15 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Edwin P

Bayberry
Greensboro, NC 27455

From:	Andrew L. Lilley [llilley@lakejunaluska.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:13 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 



Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Andrew L. Lilley

14 Glenview Dr
Lake Junaluska, NC 28745

From:	Liza Hardy-Braz [Lizahardybraz@outlook.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:13 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Liza Hardy-Braz

3340 n Green Str
Farmville, NC 27828

From:	mary wakeman [mkwakeman1@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:12 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 



Thank you.

Sincerely,

mary wakeman

2710 azalea drive
Greensboro, NC 27407

From:	jeff bohan [joje@bellsouth.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:12 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

jeff bohan

900 teague rd
winston salem, NC 27107

From:	Ronald Nason [Jff.nason@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:12 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.



Sincerely,

Ronald Nason

4601 Indian Trail
Wilmington, NC 28412

From:	Carolyn Jane Smyth [cjanesmyth@att.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:10 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

As a resident of North Carolina, I strongly support the use of solar power for residential units and
the support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies ensure that customers
receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the grid. It?s critical to
support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water, threaten the public
health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Jane Smyth

6708 Holly Mill Court
Raleigh, NC 27613

From:	Dan Settles [dsettles60@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:09 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina?s net metering standards. 



Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dan Settles

4673 James Royster Rd
Oxford, NC 27565

From:	Erica Rapport Gringle [er.gringle@frontier.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 16, 2014 9:09 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Erica Rapport Gringle

2014 Wilson St
Durham, NC 27705


